HB 2648 —-- LICENSING OF ACCOUNTANTS
SPONSOR: McGirl

Beginning June 30, 2021 this bill will require applicants for an
accountant licensure to have at least 120 semester hours of college
education at an accredited college or university recognized by the
Missouri State Board of Accountancy with an accounting
concentration or equivalent. The bill repeals requirements that
applicants be a resident of the state, have a place of business in
this state, or be regularly employed in this state.

This bill is the same as SB 1006 (2020).



